
 

June 2018 

Dear Parents, 

We hope that you and your children have had a lovely half term break.  

Please see the topic web for details of curriculum coverage, and we have many other things planned, 

including Sports Week, trip to the Three Counties Show, Forest School, First Aid workshops and a 

cricket tournament, as well as continuing with the visiting violin teacher, specialist PE teacher and of 

course our end of term production, which is always a highlight of the year! 

Please continue to ensure that the children have a sunhat and sun-cream in school, as well as a 

drinks bottle.  

We have been asked by FOLS to do some of the dances from the Country Dance Festival at the fete 

June 30th, so please make sure this date is in your diary.  

As always, the best way to support your children is to hear them read regularly, as well as continuing 

to encourage them with spelling practice, mental maths books, learning their tables and Doodle 

Maths.  

Thank you for all the ways in which you support us and help us to do the best for your children. We 

look forward to a happy, productive term ahead.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Kirby and Mrs Vaughan 

  

                                      

 

 


